
Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

We would like to invite you to our ‘Parent’s End of Year Drop In’ on Monday 17th July 2023. 

 

Please feel free to drop in to school between 3:45 and 5:00pm. During this time you will be 

more than welcome to visit your child’s current class room and see their work from across 
the year. Also, during this evening, you will be welcome to go through to meet your child’s 
new class teacher, as earlier on this day your child will take part in their ‘Meet the Teacher 

Day’. 
 

They will spend the morning in their new year group, meeting their new teacher and their 

new class so this will be a great opportunity to find out all about their new class. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher. 
 

Kind regards, 

Two Mile Ash School 

 


